THE NAVAJO NATION

JONATHAN NEZ | PRESIDENT MYRON LIZER | VICE PRESIDENT

MEMORANDUM

TO : Navajo Nation (NN) Departments & Programs

FROM : (ﬂ_;?\$%xmf?/ﬁ

R&?&ﬁ\\wooaﬁf ector of IT
Deplrtm n\ﬁ of Information Technology (DIT)
Division of General Services

DATE 3 June 27, 2022

SUBJECT : DIT Office Closure

This memorandum will serve as notification that Navajo Nation Department of Information
Technology office will be closed on Monday, June 27, 2022 - Wednesday, June 29, 2022 or until
further notice. The closure is to allow sanitation of DIT building, due to exposure of COVID 19
and for the safety of our staff, DIT staff will be working remotely and available via email and
Skype.

All messages, and incoming calls to 928-871-6520/6554 will be forwarded to the appropriate
Manager/Supervisor. The DIT HelpDesk site is also available at:

webHelp4.pdf (navajo-nsn.gov)

Your understanding & cooperation in this matter is greatly appreciated. Should you have any
questions or concerns please feel free to contact DIT at (928) 871-6520.

CONCURRED:

Tom Platero, DGS Division Director
Division of General Services
Navajo Nation Office of the President & Vice President

XC: DIT
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